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Howard & Glenda Hess   Sept 2 

David Culley & Kathy Ann McCurdy Sept 20

   

www.kissinkuzzins.org 

JL Pelton   Sept 1 

George Nelson  Sept 7 

Marian Kaiser   Sept 8 

Mike Patrick   Sept 8 

Roger Lachance  Sept 10 

Freda Diz   Sept 12 

Mary Wriedt   Sept 12 

Sally Malone   Sept 18 

Mary Jane Hoskins  Sept 27 

KK Duties Reminder 

 

  

Refreshments/KP Duty       Host/Hostess          Honey Pot 
Terri & Jerry Johnson    Tom & Nita Ulaszek  Marian & Duane Kaiser 
Bob & Linda Campbell 
John & Shirley Currie 
EVERYONE PARTICIPATES 

 

SEPTEMBER 21 – International Square Dance  

 
Refreshments/KP Duty       Host/Hostess          Honey Pot 
Chris & Kim Brow    Bob & Linda Campbell  Glen & WynEl Dodson 
Palmer & Pat Dauphin 

SEPTEMBER 7 

Kaleidoscope of Colors 

Pre-Round –up Dance 

 

Roger Lachance 

Keith Malone – Knee Replacement Surgery 

Mike Timpa, Carolyn Petersen’s brother-in-law - pancreatic cancer 

 Please Remember These Kuzzins in Your Prayers, Cards and Telephone Calls. 

Call Kimberly Brow, 214-236-1294, with care concerns to be listed. 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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• September 8:     Learn the Waltz with JL and Linda – see page 3 

• September 14:  Visitation, Rockwell Squares, 13th Anniversary 

• September 15:   Rebel Rousers Pre-Roundup Dance 

• September 28:   Swinging Stars Pre-Roundup Dance 

• September 16:   Fish Fry at Baldwin’s 

• September 23:   ABC  Dinner Club, Amigo’s Mexican, Richardson – see page 3 

• October 19-20: NORTEX Roundup – Grapevine Conv. Center 

• December 1:    KK Christmas Party – Branding Iron 

Bullwinkle’s Corner 

 WOW, this summer is zooming past quickly.  Our lessons have begun, and it seems we are going to 

have some great new dancers!! Angels have started out in great attendance. Please keep that up. We 

are trying to have an angel per student.  If you’re a relatively  new dancer, get out on that floor. In 

the words of our Wayne Baldwin, “Repetition is the teacher”!  Wayne Shoemaker is going a great 

job as our instructor, we are thankful he was able to teach for us.  

With the preround-up dances there have been many double signature dances to attend.  It is a great 

opportunity for those collecting dangles. We have our own round-up dance on September 7.  Terri 

Johnson has asked us all to bring food according to our last name. If you didn’t get that information, 

please contact Terri! Be present yourself and hopefully we will have many guests to greet.  

September 16 is the Great Baldwin Fish Fry! Wayne is quite the fish catcher and fryer. It is always a 

fun time and we are thankful for the invite.  

Martha and I enjoyed our vacation in Europe with the Bolanz’es and Johnson’s. We even came back 

still speaking to each other after being together in a small room(s) for almost 2!!! Weeks.  There is 

still hope for our marriage -  44 years and counting. We appreciate Mary and Larry for filling in for 

us while we were gone.  

It’s  great to have many safely home from trips! It’s marvelous to get away, but it is wonderful to get 

home! We have had people so many places this summer and some have adventures still to come. 

Your presence is missed when you are not there. 

Please continue prayers for our sick, our healing, our country and leaders, and those that are near and 

dear to us.   

Ernie and Martha 

 

 



Come Join the Fun!  Beginning Waltz Lessons - Starts Saturday, September 8. 

Linda and JL will be offering Beginning WALTZ classes starting Saturday, September 8. 

Everyone tells us they want to learn Waltz. This class starts from the very beginning even if you 

have had no instruction in any rhythm. Obviously, previous lessons in round dancing makes it a 

bit easier. However, even if you have never taken a round dance class before, you can start with 

Waltz. 

Here's your chance to get started round dancing. The class is from 11:15 am to 1:15 pm on Saturdays through 

the fall and will finish before Thanksgiving. Classes are at Carpenter Recreation Center in the multi-purpose 

room. Signup is already open with Plano Parks and Recreation. You can sign up either online or you can call 

the Carpenter Rec Center at 972-208-8087. The class number is 11243 and is listed online as “Beginning 

Waltz”. 

Call me if you’d like more information. 

 Linda P. 
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Thank you all for your ”A” suggestions.  The first meet and greet gathering of 

the KK ABC Dinner Club is Sunday, September 23, 6:00 pm at Amigos 

Restaurant Comida Casera*. 940 E Belt Line Rd, Richardson 75081 $$ 

 *Translation:  Homemade Food 

Please RSVP to the Patricks – 214-796-7980 or email 

(joanne@thepatricks.name) by Friday September 21. 

REMINDER:  Send in your suggestions for a “B” Restaurant. 

 

MORE 

After a summer hiatus, the KK Ladies Lunch Bunch, aka ‘The Dancing 

Queens”, will meet on September 14.  WynEl Dodson will call everyone with 

place and time.   

If you would like to attend, and have not been receiving reminders, call Wyn 

El (972-675-2990) to get on the list. 

September 11, 2001 

National Day of 

Remembrance 

mailto:joanne@thepatricks.name

